
 Weekly Newsletter - December 7, 2018

 

Principal 's Message

 We are Thankful at Groveport Elementary!

I wanted to give a special thanks to Mrs. Geisler for being our Adopt-A -
Family Coordinator. She has worked with the Groveport Human Needs to
complete the necessary paperwork, organized the list of needed gifts, and will
deliver everything so that these families will have a Christmas.  Also, thank
you to the Staff who always go above and beyond and so generously buy all
the gifts for the families. I also want to thank our PTO for coming in over
Thanksgiving break and setting up our Christmas tree and getting each class
ornaments to decorate the tree. In addition, PTO will be running the Holiday
Workshop December 10th - 14th, which will give students a chance to shop
and buy, presents for others.  We are so blessed to have such a dedicated
staff, PTO, and volunteers supporting our students!!

 

http://your.website.address.here
http://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/manage/optin?v=001d7FaMLhABCBb8rniEQroBCTIHQbm6p_n9qjrtC3WKm70eDFr75kzNds2wRCnrJyD3LtMnhC09mvjECj6kevnDOnFE8DzAb7X1fibBzCsg_KycWPQhjphLTW_cwZHwbkB_kxXkUQ9-Smvabx76vXJ5gLEI9JmuUkT


Artist of the Week

Juan Stewart
 
To continue our unit on pattern, third graders learned about the contemporary artist, Laolu
Senbanjo. Senbanjo creates unique patterns on different types of medium to help communicate a
story. His work has been featured on Starbucks coffee mugs, Nike shoes and in Beyoncé's music
videos. Juan Stewart was selected by Mrs. Sperk for his excellent use of patterns and his great
work ethic. Juan is a 3rd grade student in Mr. Eft's class. This is his first year here at Groveport
Elementary. Juan has two sisters, Keze (18) and Juana (11) and a brother, Robert (15). Juan
enjoys running, basketball, drawing and playing the game Subway Surfers. His favorite subject to
draw is people and random designs. His favorite color is blue.
 

Congratulations Juan for being our Artist of the Week!

Town Hall Lego Exhibit will be on display again this year 
December 3rd - January 4th

- 
Teachers if you want to take your class to see this exhibit, please get a walking field trip
permission form out and let Mrs. Bray know when you are going! Santa's mailbox is right outside
too and the kids can drop off their letters for Santa. 

Programs offered by Town Hall - Register the kids for some free fun :)))

Lunch with Santa - December 9th (1:00 - 3:00) Tickets ($6/person) - This event is actually at
the Rec. Center Call 614.836.1000 for more information



Science Night - 1st Wednesday of each month 6:30 - 7:30 - Free (6 -12)

Spread Holiday KINDNESS - December 11th 6:30 - 7:30 Make a gift of kindness to show
your appreciation to those who help you.  Bring a bag of mints and all other supplies will be
provided!

Winter Break Fun Hours at Town Hall  
School is Closed but Town Hall is Open and the activities are All FREE

December 27th (11 - 12) Come make a snowman stress ball, snowfall measuring stick, square
snowman

December 28th 11:00 - 12:00 Make a Eye Spy Ball, Waterless Snow Globe, and Play a Winter
Game

December 31st - Noon Year's Eve! Ring in the Noon Year - this is at KidSpace

January 2nd - It's Summer in December make summer-themed crafts in Winter!

For more information on all the fun things happening at Town Hall or sponsored by Town Hall -
please call 614.836.3333

Upcoming Important Dates

December
5 = 2 Hour Late Start
14 = PBIS Meeting (8:00)
21 = December Breakfast with Principal
21 = 45 Minute Early Dismissal for Winter Break

Holiday Workshop December 10th - 14th

Thank You to Our Pledge of Allegiance Helpers 

Fanta Diane - Ms. Townsend
Jeremiah Robbins - Mrs. Mosure
Colton Eggers - Mr. Eft
Annaliese Walker - Ms. Polce



  

        

artsonia.com

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!!!

Hunter Bradley, Andrew Craft, Mason Holbrook, 
Gabriella Atiba-Modesti, Deagan Hall, Hannah Bauerle, 

Rae-Lynn Holman, and Kelsey Jennings

Cruiser STAR Students
Gold STAR Awards are given to students by staff members for students who show
characteristics of being a Cruiser STAR - Stay Safe  Take Responsibility  Act Respectfully
 Reach Goals. Students come to the office and put their gold STAR in our Treasure Box.
Every Friday, Mrs. Bray picks 15 -20 STARs from the Treasure Box and calls those
students to the office for a prize. Congratulations - Jerelle Crawford, Maci West, Michael
Edenfield, Kelsey Jennings, Jaycob Biggers, Khalia Powers, Mason Stine, Aiden Combs,
Dylan Burbacher, Amber Stoever, Josiah Blackburn, Edwin Stelle, Talia Washburn, Leila
Clinton, Cincere Hairston, and Rachel Konot!!!
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